
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
Greetings of the day! 

We are organizing an adventure cum outstation Trip to Shimla Hills for the students of Grade V to XII.  

The dates for the same are Tuesday, 13th June, 2023 (departure in evening) to Sunday, 18th June 2023 

(arrival in morning). The charges for the same are 15500/-. All the details related to the trip are given 

in the attachment. Interested parents may send their consent (through an application) alongwith the 

amount to the class Teacher latest by Wednesday, 03rd May, 2023, So that the bookings can be done 

accordingly. 
 

Note:- The tour will be organized for the students in Batches of 40. 

 

Thanking You, 
Regards, 

 

 

Ms. Archana Pal Singh 

Principal 

CIR/JPS/GEN/0026 

25th April, 2023 



 



 



 



 



 


